Resolution 2023-02

Establishing a Town Vision Statement

During the course of conducting long-range Town planning, it was recognized that a vision
statement would be helpful in determining the priorities for the Town Board and for making
decisions about future investments. During the 2022 master planning workshops, a draft vision
statement was approved by a committee consisting of the Town Board, Chamber of Commerce
Director, The Phelps Library Board and representatives from the Women’s Club and Museum
Board. This resolution 2023-02 formalizes that statement as follows:

Phelps will strive to be a beautiful and nature-focused place to live, work, socialize and recreate.

 We will focus on providing the infrastructure, cultural services and a climate for businesses that

support residents and visitors looking for a welcoming and enjoyable Northwoods experience. We
will sustain the public trust through open and responsive government.

Adopted this 10% day of May, 2023.
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